GIBSON CITY-MELVIN-SIBLEY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #5
SCHOOL BOARD Strategy & Enrichment Committee Meeting
MINUTES OF January 31, 2024

The Board of Education of Gibson City-Melvin-Sibley Community Unit School District #5 met in
regular session on Wednesday, January 31, 2024, at 11:30 a.m. in the GCMS Board Room
located at 307 N Sangamon Avenue, Gibson City. The committee was called to order by
Superintendent Jeremy Darnell, roll was called with board members Leonard, Tucker-Davis and
Johnson in attendance. Also present were Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Instruction
Erin Nuss and Secretary to the Board Lori Kristensen.

The meeting started with the Pledge of Allegiance being recited by all present.

Recognition of Visitors: Dr. Scott Kuffel, Leading Simply Consulting

A motion to begin the meeting was made by board member Johnson and seconded by board
member Leonard at 11:30 a.m. Motion carried by roll call with all board members present voting
yes.

Additional Agenda ltems: None

Strateqic Planning

Dr. Scott Kuffel met with the committee members to begin work on training and development of
a strategic plan for the GCMS School District. The committee discussed the current GCMS
Mission Statement, basic data of the district, accomplishments of students and staff, educational
and employment trends, and analyzed the phases of any strategic planning that will bring about
intentional conversations that matter to all parties involved and affected.

Dr. Kuffel will return for additional training with administrators and all Board of Education
members. The committee set a goal to have an action plan in place by June 1, 2024.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by board member Johnson and seconded by
board member Leonard 1:20 p.m. Motion carried by voice vote, with all members present voting
yes.
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